
 
 

 
 

Note​ ​from​ ​LIBER​ ​Treasurer: 
Contribution​ ​Fee 

 
 
In its meeting of October 16/17 2017, the LIBER Board decided to defer a decision regarding                
changing the annual contribution fee until October 2018. Following a proposal from the             
Finance Committee, the Board decided that, at present, there is no business case for any               
change​ ​to​ ​the​ ​annual​ ​contribution​ ​fee. 
 
 
Anja​ ​Smit,​ ​LIBER​ ​Treasurer 
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